
 

F. No.: GGSIPU/CCGPC/2023/_612                       13
th
 June 2023 

 

Sub. Circular for internship programme at SFIO for the year 2023. 

 
 

Dear Placement Officer, 

 

Greetings from CCGPC, GGSIPU!!! 

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter no. 9/1/2023 (7926) – Admn.SFIO/I/26227/2023 dated 1
st
 June 

2023 received from Joint Director, Legal and Admin, Serious Fraud Investigation Office, Ministry of 

Corporate Affairs, Government of India, which is self explanatory regarding the Internship Program at 

Serious Fraud Investigation Office (SFIO), for your reference and circulation to students. 

Application forms are given along with the circular only. 

Interested candidates are required sent their completed and scanned application forms to cpc@ipu.ac.in with 

the subject “Application for Internship in SFIO” by 18
th
 June 2023. 

 

*No applications will be entertained after 18
th
 June 2023. 

 

 

 

                                                                                              (Ms. Nisha Singh)  

                                Training and Placement Officer,  

CCGPC, GGSIP University 
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